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To:
BEP Recipients (All Divisions, Both Rounds)
  
            Notice:  BEP-16-58
From:
IHCDA Asset Preservation Department 

Date:
June 6, 2016   
Re:
Blight Elimination Program (“BEP”) – SIGTARP Request 
 The Special Inspector General for the Troubled Asset Relief Program (“SIGTARP”) will be sending request letters to all BEP Recipients/Program partners asking for copies of your contracts with vendors for BEP related services.  All Recipients/Program partners should be prepared to provide copies of all contracts for demolition, environmental remediation, greening, and property maintenance services for which you have submitted BEP claims to IHCDA.  It is expected that you cooperate fully with SIGTARP’s request and respond to their request in a timely matter.   Should you have any questions regarding what constitutes a vendor and/or contract or have any other questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact Rayanna Binder or Kevin Reeves of IHCDA.
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    ADDRESS 30 South Meridian Street, Suite 1000, Indianapolis, IN 46204
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